
 

3 March 2023 

Afterschool Revision—Y11 
 
There is an extended range of afterschool revision 
sessions this term to include both core and option 
subjects.  We hope students will attend as many sessions 
as possible in the lead up to their exams. 
 
After the mock exams this week, an overview for each 
subject will be posted online that shares which topics are 
being covered and suggesting an order for revision topics 
at home.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For more guidance on revision please see the Stanchester 

website Y11 Revision (stanchester-academy.co.uk)  

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Maths (Grade 4-6) Maths (Grade 7-9) Science 

English (Grade 7-9) English (Grade 4-6) Geography 

Spanish Drama Art & Photography 

History Business Sports Studies 

iMedia   

https://www.stanchester-academy.co.uk/students/y11-revision.htm


Dates 
 

15 & 16 March - NEU Strike days 

20 March—Y10 Learn to Earn day 

27-31 March - Y10 Work Experience Week 

29 & 30 March - WOW days for Year 5 

3 - 14 April - Easter Holiday 

Felicidades! 
 
Congratulations to Year 11 student Isabel who 
has been awarded a Languages Scholarship 
for Gryphon School Sixth Form, where she will 
study A-Level Spanish next year. Isabel 
prepared and delivered a presentation in 
Spanish for this. 
 
Well done Isabel, we are so proud of you!  

Murders, Mysteries & The Mousetrap 
 
On Thursday 23 February, students from Years 9 to 11 
visited the Yeovil Octagon Theatre to see the National 
70

th
 Anniversary Tour of Agatha Christie's 'The Mousetrap'. 

This Murder-Mystery saw a group of strangers gather at the 
Monkswell Manor Guest House, where the radio reported 
that there was a murderer on the loose. The question is, 
who would be their next victim?  
 
This production is a classic and the world's longest running 
show, offering a perfect blend of comedy, suspense and 
intrigue. I would love to tell you more about the play, but we 
have now been sworn in as holders of the secret. 
 
It's fair to say that Stanchester Academy was the youngest 
group of audience members at this matinee performance, 
but we had lots of compliments of how well the students 
represented both the school and themselves.  
 
Attention now moves to the Year 9 Spring Production of Jim 
Cartwright's 'Two', which is to be performed 18-21 March in 
the Hall, with tickets on sale soon. In addition to this we also 
have the reveal and audition sign up for this year's Summer 
Production on Monday 6 March in W5 at lunchtime. We 
hope to see you there. 

  
Morocco Fundraising 

 
Sat 11 March, 9.30-12 at All Saints Hall - World Challenge community 
cafe - Tea, coffee, hot chocolate and variety of cakes. Cash only 
 
Mon 13 - Friday 16

 
March - Lunchtimes in M9 - Mother's Day gift 

sale.  Items between £1- £5 also make a coaster for mother's day 
£2.50 per coaster.  Collect on Thursday or Friday that week.  


